
Southgate Board of Education Meeting 
May, 2023 

Special Education and Preschool 
 
 
 

1. Preschool Graduation will be held Friday, May 12th at 6:00 in the 
auditorium. 

 
2.  2023-24 Preschool budget was approved by KDE. 

 

3. Collecting data that is needed to complete the end of year reports which 
are due by June 30th.   
 

4. Completing the mandated KDE Special Education Record Reviews. 
 

5. Working with Mr. Duty investigating the possibility of purchasing a van. 
 

6. Recruiting!!!! 
 

 
 


